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MINERAL
GROUR INC.

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Director
0Oil Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Ramey:

This letter is to inform you that the following wells are
capable of producing gas in commercial quantities:

M Federal 17-22-6 #1, Sandoval County, New Mexico Aol 26, 6 M~ D
State 36-22-6 #1, Sandoval County, New Mexico

Gas fram the above wells is not dedicated.

PCE/pms
cc: A. R. Kendrick

3200 Anaconda Tower 555 17th Street Denver, CO 80202  (303) 893-0883

BENSON MINERAL GROUP, INC.

October 5, 1979

Sincerely,

2

o -

Paul C. Ellison
Production Manager




